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ME M <happiness4u2@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 8:00 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Forex

Dear Sir:

First of all thank you for your time as I know you are very busy. We appreciate you attempting to look
out for retail forex customer in this new proposal, but I fear that the proposal is going to run much of the
money out of the US and unto foreign shores. You may place stricter warnings for new forex traders
and limit them to $1000.00 initially, but as adults we really feel that we should have the right to chose to
do what we see fit with our money.

We would like to keep our money here in the US where it can do Americans the most good. Right now
foreign brokers are looking much more attractive than US brokers because of these new regulations.
Please help keep money in the US and leave leverage where it is currently.

Thank you


